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January 26, 1994 

Mesa County Commissioners .TS 
Mesa County 
P.O. Box 20000, 750 Main Street 
Grand Junction, CO 81502-5010 

Attention: John R. Crouch, Chairman Mesa County Commissioners 

RE: Valle Vista Interceptor, Mesa County. 

Dear Mr. Crouch: 

This letter is to confirm our conversation of January 25, 1994. 

You. had inquired into the status of the Valle Vista Interceptor 
project. 	Subsequent to our conversation, I spoke to Debbie 
English, Financial Assistance Program Unit Leader of the Water 
Quality Control Division. She had been in a meeting with U.S. EPA 
regarding the subject project. Debbie indicated that this project 
has not and will not be put on hold or delayed in any way. The 
Division considers this project viable and intends to see this 
project through to its conclusion. We understand the rather tight 
construction window the county is facing to complete the project. 
Please let us continue to work together to correct this unfortunate 
situation. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 248-7150. 

Sincerely, 

wain P. Watson 
West Slope District Technician 
Water Quality Control Division 

DPW 

CC: Steve Defeyter, Mesa County Sanitarian 
Debbie English 
Peggy Galligan 
File 
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